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As an Oregon voter, I urge you to advance HB 3075-1 without delay. Measure 114 

was passed by the people to help reduce gun violence and protect our communities. 

With the court’s stay in place, we must ensure that when the time comes, 

implementation can move forward smoothly. HB 3075-1 is essential to making that 

happen. Please pass it out of committee now—Oregonians have spoken, and it’s 

time to act to save lives. 


